Commonwealth Edison

One First National Plaza, Chicago. llhnois
Address Repiy to. Post Office Box 767
Chicago, illinois 60690

January 22, 1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Byron Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Braidwood Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Final Safety Analysis Report Revisions
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454/455 and 50-456/457

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter provides advance copies of Amendment 46 to the
Byron/Braidwood FSAR. Printed copies will be submitted within a few
days in the regular manner. Advance copies are provided to permit
early NRC review.

Attachment A to this letter describes the changes being
made in Amendent 46 and tae reasons for those changes. In many
cases these changes are being made to fulfill commitments made to
the NRC. Many of the changes are editorial or typographical. A few
changes involve new information. Detailed NRC review will probably
not be necessary for the bulk of this material. If additional

e:g}anation is needed for any of these changes, please contact this
office.

One signed original and fifteen copies of this letter, the
attachment, and the FSAR pages are provided for NRC review.

truly ypurs,

|

!;1 T. R. Tramm
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
1m

cc: Byron Resident Inspector
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